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May 6, 2021

Dear Eagle Bank Debit Card Customer:

We have been advised by MasterCard of a security breach of a United States merchanf's network, Your MasterCard Debit card
data was among those records that may have been exposed. The infrusion allowed MasterCard account numbers and account
details to be possibly compromised and in the possession of unauthorized individuals on or between: June 1, 2020 thru
January 31, 2021, The event in no way compremised the security in force at Eagle Bank or had any direct impact upon your
account records on file at our Institution, '

As a precaution, we will be terminating your existing Debit Card and issuing you a new one. You will be receiving your
new card in the mail. You will also receive the PIN for vour new card in a separate mailing. Your existing Debit card will

no longer be valid after May 20, 2021. You should destroy the existing card once you activate the new card.

As always, we encourage you fo pay close attention to your monthly checking account statements particularly over the next 12 to
24 months to assure that the fransactions are those that you have authorized. You may moniter your account in between
statement maitings by contacting our Voice Response System at  877.387.4940. You may alsc review all your account activity
by using our Internet banking facliity, by accessing hitp:/www.bankeagle.com. Please notify us immediately of any suspicious or
unauthorized activity.

You may wish to learn more about identity theft. The Federal Trade Commission has on-lne guidance abou the steps that
consumers can take fo protect themselves against identity thefl, You can call 1-877-ID-THEFT (1-877-438-4338} or visit the
Federal Trade Commission’s website at www.ftc.gov, or www.consumer.gov/idtheft fo obtain additional information. We also
encourage you fo report suspected Identity theft to the Federal Trade Commission.

We apoclogize for the inconvenience this situation may cause and take this opportunity fo once again assure you that your
deposit account information on file with our institution has not been compromised. If you have any questions related to this
incident please contact our Debit/ATM Card representative at 617-394-3624, your local branch representative, or me.

Sincerely yours,
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Diane DiNucc
Electronic Banking Asst.





